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Tema   Kazanımlar  Soru 

LHfe 
E6.1.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand short and s/mple texts, 
such as personal narrat/ves about repeated act/ons. 

1 

Yummy 
Breakfast 
 

E6.2.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand short and s/mple texts 
about food and preferences. 

1 

Downtown 
E6.3.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand v/sually supported, 
short and s/mple texts. 

2 

Weather and 
EmotHons 

E6.4.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand short and s/mple texts 
about the weather, weather cond/t/ons and emot/ons. 

2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tema   Kazanımlar  Soru 

Hello! 
E5.1.R1. Students w/ll be able to read p/cture stor/es, conversat/ons 
and cartoons about personal /nformat/on. 

1 

My Town E5.2.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand /nformat/on about 
/mportant places. 

1 

Games and 
HobbHes E5.3.R1. Students w/ll be able to follow a s/mple story w/th v/sual a/ds. 2 

My DaHly 
RoutHne 

E5.4.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand short and s/mple wr/tten 
texts about da/ly rout/nes. 

2 
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Tema   Kazanımlar  Soru 

Appearance 
      and 
PersonalHty 

E7.1.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand a s/mple text about 
appearances, personal/t/es, and compar/sons /nclud/ng explanat/ons 
and reasons. 

1 

Sports 
E7.2.W1. Students w/ll be able to wr/te p/eces about rout/nes/da/ly 
act/v/t/es by us/ng frequency adverbs. 

1 

BHographHes 

E7.3.R1. Students w/ll be able to spot spec/f/c /nformat/on about 
names and dates /n past events /n wr/tten texts. 

2 

E7.3.W1. Students w/ll be able to wr/te a short and s/mple report 
about past events. 

1 

WHld 
AnHmals 

 E7.4.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand past and present events 
/n s/mple texts /nclud/ng explanat/ons and reasons. 

1 

E7.4.R2. Students w/ll be able to spot the names of w/ld an/mals /n 
s/mple texts. 

1 
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Tema   Kazanımlar  Soru 

FrHendshHp 
E8.1.W1. Students w/ll be able to wr/te a short and s/mple letter 
apolog/z/ng and g/v/ng reasons for not attend/ng a party /n response to 
an /nv/tat/on. 

1 

Teen LHfe 
E8.2.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand short and s/mple texts 
about regular act/v/t/es of teenagers. 

1 

In The 
KHtchen 

E8.3.R2. Students w/ll be able to guess the mean/ng of unknown words 
from the text. 

1 

E8.3.W1. Students w/ll be able to wr/te a ser/es of s/mple phrases and 
sentences by us/ng l/nkers to descr/be a process. 

1 

On The 
Phone 

E8.4.R1. Students w/ll be able to understand short and s/mple texts 
w/th related vocabulary. 

1 

E8.4.W1. Students w/ll be able to wr/te short and s/mple conversat/ons. 
 

1 


